Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Objection to proposed development at 5&6 Rosalyn Mews appl no
2019/0275/P

From: Anjana Oswal <_

Sent: 18 April 2019 14:25
To: Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to proposed development at 5&6 Rosalyn Mews appl no 2019/0275/P

Dear Laura Hazclton ,
I wish to register my objection to the planned development as it would adversely impact light in my building . I tried
the phone number below but received a message saying it is not receiving any calls .

Dr SK and A Oswal
Flat 5, 13 Lyndhurst Road
NW35NL



